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From: ricky & melissa black
To: Doug Koehler
Subject: RE: No more apartments
Date: Monday, January 24, 2022 5:15:00 PM


NOTICE: External Email
This email message originated from outside the City of Waukesha. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you have
verified the sender.  If there is concern, please report this email. 


 
Thank you very much. I'm unable to attend but please share my comments. 


Kind Regards, 
Melissa Black 
2124 Kensington Dr 
Waukesha, WI 53188


Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android


On Mon, Jan 24, 2022 at 3:47 PM, Doug Koehler
<DKOEHLER@waukesha-wi.gov> wrote:


Good Afternoon Melissa,


 


Thank you for sharing your thoughts on the Saylesville Road/River Road proposed Land
Use Plan Amendment and Rezoning.  You are welcome to come to the meeting to share
your comments with the Plan Commission on Wednesday evening.  If you are not able to
attend and would like your comments included for the record, you will need to include you
residence address along with your comments.  Feel free to reply to this email with your
address.


 


Thank you,


 


Doug Koehler


Principal Planner


City of Waukesha


P:262-524-3756  


dkoehler@waukesha-wi.gov


www.waukesha-wi.gov
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Follow us on:   


 


 


From: ricky & melissa black <rickymelissablack@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2022 10:27 AM
To: Doug Koehler <DKOEHLER@waukesha-wi.gov>
Subject: No more apartments


 


NOTICE: External Email
This email message originated from outside the City of Waukesha. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you
have verified the sender.  If there is concern, please report this email. 


 


Hello,


 


I'm writing today to express my strong objection to yet another apartment building which is
proposed by West High School. Our schools are crowded and failing. Traffic is
horrendous. We are in the process of 2 large apartment buildings in this area. We don't
need anymore apartments. Stop destroying our community and land. 


 


As a homeowner and tax payer in this community I highly object to any further apartments
in Waukesha. 


 


I urge you to listen to our community not the big businesses and developers who just want
to make money.


 


Thank you, 


Melissa Black 


2124 Kensington Dr 


Waukesha, WI 53188



https://www.facebook.com/cityofwaukesha

https://twitter.com/CityofWaukesha





Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android


Notice: Please be aware that email sent to, or received from, the City of Waukesha should
be presumed to be a public record, that it will be retained by the City as a public record,
and will be subject to public disclosure under Wisconsin’s open records law. If you are not
the intended recipient of this email, please do not read it or forward it to another person,
but notify the sender and then delete it.
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